April 2, 2012

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:30pm with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Richard Walton, Victoria Gudeman and Tim Robertson and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes for March 6, 2012 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$138,749.73.

Mr. Levey presented the amended inspection services agreement with Davis Renn Associates to satisfy USDA filing requirements.

Mr. Levey noted that Keedysville gallons of water used and gallons of water billed were for the first time very close to equal.

Mr. Levey noted the hydrant testing done that should help to lower insurance rates in Town.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator